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Report 
This year the commitee met twice during the fall semester and monthly from January to April in the 
spring semester.  

In fall TEC met with Janet Kistner’s work group to learn more about their work with teaching 
evalua�on improvement and goals for changing the culture of evalua�on.  
 
TEC was asked to review a request to add addi�onal wording to SPCI in order to address the 
issue of bias in evalua�on. Commitee members discussed this at length, researched policies, 
and explored equity and diversity statements on evalua�ons at other ins�tu�ons. Experts in 
equity and inclusion were consulted and we met with Robby Fuselier to discuss op�ons. A�er 
extensive considera�on, the commitee voted not to approve amended wording on the SPCI 
forms.  
Related to the mee�ng with the university teaching evalua�on work group and the discussions 
around the purpose of evalua�on the commitee voted to meet monthly during the spring 
semester to discuss and plan for possible changes to the ques�ons and the data collected on 



SPCI. These discussions will con�nue into the 2023-24 year with hope to make posi�ve 
improvements around teaching evalua�on at FSU.  
 
Lastly, during the spring semester, TEC met with Robby Fuselier and Mary Eichin from ODL to 
address the need for updated wording on the websites and in the Course Evalua�on Policy 
document. The wording was outdated and did not reflect the university’s move to a fully online 
evalua�on system. The commitee voted to approve the updated wording changes. This vote and 
change request will be presented to the Faculty Senate in fall 2024.  
 
Submitted by Laura Bell   
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